Message to All PE Students from the Director of Sport and Physical Activity Re: Kit

Dear all,
 
The University is about to start the procurement process for a new supplier for all clothing across campus to bring everyone under one identity with a 5 year contract being awarded to the successful supplier.
 
The process is being completed in the quickest time possible but a process has to be followed which will mean we will have a new supplier in January 2023.
 
We recognise that new students and returning students may not have University clothing to wear for your course and to go on placement. To ensure you have kit prior to Christmas we have partnered with Rhino for 5 months to provide our student clothing. Rhino are a recognised University provider and are the new provider of our BUCS playing kit at Marjon.
 
To order your Marjon clothing please visit https://rhino.direct/collections/plymouth-marjon-university
 
So that students avoid paying shipping costs, your order will be available to collect from the welcome desk at Marjon.
 
Please collect your order promptly from the welcome desk and ensure you take ID with you.
 
If you have any questions please contact sportsreception@marjon.ac.uk and we will help with any enquiries.
 
Best wishes
Laurence
 
 
Mr Laurence Gully
Director of Sport & Physical Activity
 
Plymouth Marjon University
Marjon Sport & Health
T: 01752 636700 (EXT:5804)
T: 01752 636876 (Sports Centre)
Plymouth Marjon University is a trading name of the University of St Mark & St John
 
On campus Wednesday & Thursday, working remotely Monday, Tuesday & Friday

